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17/08/2023
Dear Parent/Carer,
Shetland Arts are offering a number of special screenings as part of the Education Programme of their annual film festival Screenplay. Our primary pupils are going to go and see ‘Matilda The Musical’ on Friday 30th August. These screenings will be in Mareel and we will travel down on a Jamieson’s bus and the ferry. 
The screening is at 10.30am therefore the bus will leave at 8:55am in order to catch the 9:15am ferry. This gives enough time for our school buses to arrive, if your child walks or gets a lift to school will you please make sure they are here in lots of time that morning. We will be back in time for the end of the school day.
The school will provide packed lunches, pupils will get a choice of sandwich, a biscuit, a piece of fruit and a bottle of water. If you would rather send a packed lunch with your child then please let us know in advance (please remember to make it a healthy packed lunch).

As this is a PG film can you please complete the permission slip below and return it (reply by email) to the school by Wednesday 23rd August 2023. 

Thank you

Mark Lawson, Headteacher
I give permission for ___________________________ (Pupil’s Name) to attend the Screenplay event, ‘Matilda the Musical’ in Lerwick on Wednesday 30th August 2023 .


I would like them to get a school packed lunch 

(please tick one box)

I will supply a packed lunch for them




_____________________________________ (Signature)

